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Friday 2nd July 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been informed that one of our children in Year 5 (Miss Wildig’s class) has tested positive for COVID-19. 
We have worked closely with Public Health and Cheshire East to complete track and trace procedures. This is to 
ensure the safety of our pupils, staff and school community, to reduce the risk of infection.  
 
If your child is in Miss Wildig’s class, we will have already been in touch with you to inform you of the next steps 
for isolation and return date. 
 
Receiving this letter does not mean your child needs to self-isolate and is for information only. You will have 
received a separate letter if your child needs to remain at home. All other classes are expected to attend as 
normal.  
 
Thank you as always for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher  
 
 


